
Notification to Parents of Related Service Logs 
 
 
 
NOTICE:  In accordance with newly enacted legislation, the District 

will provide the parent or guardian of a student with an IEP, who is 

receiving related services pursuant to that IEP, with a copy of related 

service logs at the student’s annual review IEP meeting.  Additionally, 

a parent or guardian may request to view or receive a copy of his or 

her child’s related service logs at any time and the District will 

provide those logs within ten business days of the request. 

 
 


